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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following the new government guidance for the full opening of schools in September, The Department for Transport is asking Local Authorities (LAs) to urgently work with schools to survey parents on their typical routes to school and potential alternatives. This is to look at and consider a range of options for shifting demand for public transport onto other modes of transport.  
We would appreciate your support in completing the link below so that the LA can begin to form a view on what may need to be accomplished before September and what transport demand may look like. 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2FCWSR7
May I thank you your continuous help and support.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs M T Forrest 

HEADTEACHER 

At St John Fisher we shine!
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